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Notre Dame School 

Parent Support Group Meeting 

February 4, 2020 at 6:30am 

Notre Dame School Meeting Room 

In Attendance: 

Rachel Veiner  Allison Bijl  Brittanie Kurjata Brittany Juell   

Jashu Sandu  Nikki Chmelyk  Merina Shearing Terri Haynal 

Charmaine Moeller            

 

1. Meeting called to order at 6:33pm. 

 

2. Opening prayer led by Allison Bijl at 6:34pm. 

 

3. Approval of Agenda as presented.  

Motion to approve: Rachel 

Second to approve: Merina 

CARRIED 

 

4. Adoption of Previous Meeting (January 7, 2020) 

Motion to approve: Rachel 

Second to approve: Brittany 

CARRIED 

 

5. Reports 

 5.1 Treasurer’s Report – treasurer absent for personal reasons 

 5.2 Hot Lunch Report – sent via email 

 5.3 Fundraising Report – sent via email 

 5.4 School Council Liaison – sent via email 

 5.5 Chairman Report – sent via email 

  Motion to accept reports: Rachel 

  Second to approve reports: Allison 

  CARRIED 

 

6. Old Business 

6.1 Read-A-Thon – $100 worth of coupons were donated from Faking Sanity and PSG has 

matched the $100. Prizes will be drawn at the movie night which is scheduled for February 21, 

2020 at 6:30pm. The movie night will be a celebration and wrap up for the completion of the 

read-a-thon. Door will open at 6:30pm and will be closed at 7:00pm when the movie starts.  The 

movie will be James and the Giant Peach. Entry will be free with $5 candy bags including a drink, 

popcorn and candies. PSG will supply the items for the concession.  Merina and Allison will shop 

and organize goodies for the concession. Everyone is encouraged to wear pajamas, bring your 

own pillows and blankets, and parents must be in attendance. $50 gift certificates to the 

Northern Toy Box will be given to the top primary and intermediate student who raises the most 

pledges.  A pizza party will be given to the classroom who raises the most pledges. 
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6.2 Carnival – The first committee meeting will take place on February 18, 2020 at 2:00pm at 

Notre Dame School.  It was suggested to use the sign up genius again encouraging parents to 

sign up for volunteering at the Carnival.  Information about Carnival will be going out the 

beginning of April.  It was agreed that the collection of silent auction items should start very 

soon. We should be maximizing each other’s connections to ensure a great contribution of silent 

auction items. Everyone is looking forward to a successful first meeting.  

7. New Business 

7.1 New items for the gym – A question was raised if it is possible to use the gaming grant 

money to purchase new equipment for the gym such as plasma cars, mats, etc. This will be 

reviewed again in the Spring. 

8. Teacher Request 

 No requests at this time. 

10. Closing Prayer – Allison lead the closing prayer 

Meeting Adjourned at 7:13pm. 

Next Meeting – March 3, 2020 at 6:30pm 

 


